Nostalgia isn't what it used to be, so please come and join us for a
stroll down memory lane in July.

The Old Brocksfordian cricket match takes place at Repton School on Friday 17th July from
2p.m. until 7p.m. (approx).

Please bring your picnic sets, Pimm's, and promotional ideas.

We hope to extend this event in 2016 (probably on Friday 15 and Saturday 16 July) to turn
the current offer into more of a 'Reunion’' offer.

Our aim is to reach a wider audience, and attract those who are keen to meet other
Brocksfordians but, to the bewilderment of David Russell, are not cricket enthusiasts!

Thoughts to date include an evening meal on the Friday, golf on the Saturday morning,
followed by lunch, but walks or sightseeing tours are just a few of the other options for
consideration.

We would be grateful if you could forward this message on to any Old Brocksfordians,
parents or staff with whom you still have contact.

Please use any method that you can, email, Facebook, Twitter, snail mail, telephone or even
face to face discussion!

It is possible that through these various means of communication in the 21st. century, you
receive the information on more than one occasion. Please don't be irritated by such an event,
just regard it as an indicator of your popularity with other Brocksfordians!!

We would like to encourage more people to come along this year; you never know who you
might meet! So could you, and those that you contact, please reply to us at the email address
below, to let us know if you wish to attend this year. If you can’t join us this year we would



still love to hear your ideas on what would encourage you to join us and other OB's next
year.

When replying, could you please state if you are an Old Brocksfordian, the parent of Old
Brocksfordian(s), or a former member of staff.

Would you also please indicate the years that you were a pupil at the school, driving your
offspring to and from the school, or working at the school.

We look forward to hearing from you, meeting with you and, if the weather is poor on 17th,
chatting over a beer in the Red Lion in Repton.

Best wishes

Howard Dytham (O.B. 1977-1984)

Richard Smail (O.B. 1969 - 1974)

Graham Kirkham (Member of staff 1977 - 1990)

The Email address for replies is:

reunion(@brocksfordhallschool.co.uk
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